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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States presents his compliments to the representatives and, on instructions from the Chair, is pleased to inform them that the Council will hold a regular meeting on November 8, 2000, at 10:00 a.m., in the Liberator Simón Bolívar Room.

1.
Presentation by His Excellency Mr. Gabriel Orellana Rojas, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Guatemala, and His Excellency Mr. Assad Shoman, Senior Ambassador with Ministerial Rank of Belize

· Draft resolution: Support for the Process of Negotiations between the Governments of Belize and Guatemala (CP/doc.3369/00)

2.
Oral report of the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security on the Fourth Conference of Ministers of Defense of the Americas

3.
Request from civil society organizations to participate in OAS activities
/ (CP/doc.3365/00)

4.
Report of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs on the request by the Kingdom of Norway to be granted the status of permanent observer to the Organization (CP/CAJP-1704/00)

5. Oral report of the Chair of the Style Committee for the twenty-seventh special session of the General Assembly [AG/doc.18 (XXVII-E/00) rev. 1]

6. Report of the General Secretariat on the status of contributions and quotas to the Regular Fund as of September 30, 2000 (CP/doc.3367/00)

7. Report of the General Secretariat on the execution and transfer of appropriations between chapters of the Regular Fund 2000 (CP/doc.3368/00)

8. Support for the Mandates of the Summit of the Americas on Strengthening Municipal and Regional Administrations and on Civil Society [AG/RES. 1760 (XXX-O/00)]

9. Consideration of the priorities identified by the member states concerning the mandates entrusted to the OAS [AG/RES. 2 (XXVII-E/00)]

· Note from the Secretary General Requesting the Priorities and Guidelines Identified by the Permanent Council for Incorporation into the Proposed Program-Budget 2002 in accordance with Resolutions AG/RES. 1 (XXVII-E/00) y AG/RES. 2 (XXVII-E/00) (CP/doc.3370/00)
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Modernization of the OAS and Renewal of the Inter American System [AG/RES. 1738 (XXX-O/00)] 
 / 

10. Approval of the minutes of the meeting of July 13, 2000 (CP/ACTA 1244/00) 

11. Other business
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�.	The Permanent Council, through resolution CP/RES. 759 (1217/99), approved on December 15, 1999, adopted the Guidelines for Participation by Civil Society Organizations in OAS Activities.


�.	This resolution instructs the Permanent Council to attach priority to continuing the studies on the organization, working methods, and operations of the General Secretariat; to consider, inter alia, the document titled “Proposal to Create a Secretariat for Political Affairs,” and, in its consideration of measures for strengthening and modernizing the OAS, to take into account issues relating to the Organization’s financing.
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